19 August 2024

Benton Park View sacked reps gain
support from across the movement

On 13 August over 130 people attended a members’ meeting about the case of
our three sacked and victimised reps at HMRC Benton Park View.

Chaired by PCS president, Martin Cavanagh, attendees had the opportunity to
watch a video contribution from Gordon, Rachel and Joel, our three sacked reps at
Benton Park View.

Gordon and Joel also addressed the meeting in person, and thanked members for
their continued support, and implored them to do whatever they can to raise the
profile of our campaign.

The national union stands shoulder to shoulder with our reps

We also heard from PCS general secretary, Fran Heathcote, who gave details of
what the national union has been doing to support our three reps, including using
her first letter to the new PM, Keir Starmer, to raise the case of Gordon, Rachel
and Joel.

“l live in the North East” Fran said, “and PCS here is like a family. | know activists
in our region, and across the union, will do everything they can to fight for the
reinstatement of our reps who have been treated so unfairly. We have stood with
you, and will continue to do so.”

Local Labour MPs support Benton reps

The campaign has attracted support from local MPs, including Mary Glindon, who
worked at Benton Park View before her time as a Labour MP, and is a PCS ARMs
member. Commenting at the meeting, Mary said: “Clearly Gordon, Rachel and

Joel have been excellent reps for HMRC PCS members.

"“Their words tonight were powerful and moving. Their personal testaments place


https://youtu.be/QnZ6gfUIU4s

an imperative, on us all, to seek justice for their unfair and unjust treatment, and
to continue the campaign until they are back doing the jobs they have carried out
with such dedication over the years.

"Thank you, PCS, for all the work you do on behalf of your members. | am proud
to be associated with our union.”

Members - get involved in the campaign

HMRC GEC organiser, Jon-Paul Rosser, used his contribution to encourage
members to stand up for their reps who have spent years standing up for Benton
Park View staff. He said that:

“When strike action took place at Benton Park View, that branch was acting on
behalf of us all. Now we can all return the favour by supporting the branch’s
campaign to get the reps reinstated and end rep victimisation.”

What you can do

All PCS members and supporters of the campaign are encouraged to use the e-
action to demand that MPs pressure HMRC on the reinstatement of these reps.


https://action.pcs.org.uk/page/154072/action/1
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https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faction.pcs.org.uk%2Fpage%2F154072%2Faction%2F1&data=05%7C02%7Cdtilley%40pcs.org.uk%7C6cac96b7c6ca40d7b22d08dcb160b75d%7Ce9f93d1c10a64998a9f8ac234ef0e257%7C0%7C0%7C638580276160882719%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pEqkv%2B4AD0ZPc5XNTfW8VCzbFOow1BAwercWFeFzP%2FQ%3D&reserved=0

